
	

	

May	9,	2016	

	

	

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:		

	

	

Bath	Club	Condominium	recently	went	under	Concrete	Restoration	and	Painting.	Coast	to	Coast	General	
Contractors	Inc.	was	hired	to	perform	the	restoration.	The	Coast	to	Coast	team	conducted	them	self	
with	a	high	level	of	knowledge	and	completed	the	work	on	a	timely	manner.		The	management	team	
was	highly	responsive	to	all	of	our	concerns	and	ensured	our	complete	satisfaction	once	complete.		

		I	truly	believe	that	Coast	to	Coast	are	one	of	the	top	of	their	industry.	I	will	highly	recommend	Coast	to	
Coast	General	Contractors	to	anyone	considering	and	I	would	not	hesitate	to	contact	them	again	for	any	
upcoming	project	in	the	future.		

	

	

Sincerely,		

	

	


